
Announcements for Monday, October 31, 2022 

❖ Congratulations to our JROTC drill team for winning the 9th annual Mainland Drill 

competition this past weekend! 

 

❖ Friendly Reminder: Tomorrow November 1st the Media Center will be closed for 

the ACT NCR. If you received an ACT NCR pass last week, please be sure to report 

to the media center at 9:20 am sharp. If you have any questions please see 

Ms.Van Mook in the Guidance Office. 

 

❖ Homecoming court voting is TODAY!  Vote for your homecoming royalty and King 

and Queen. Nominations are online and can be found on the QR code posted in 

the media center. Your log in is your S number without the “S” and your birthday. 

See Ms. Parker with questions. 

 

❖ Join us for after school on Friday for a pre-game FOAM PARTY tailgate! Absolutely 

Free! Music! Food and drink for sale through Interact and Senior Women. The 

party is in the front parking lot from 4:30-6:30 pm. First 200 students get a free BT 

rally towel for the game! 

 

❖ NHS meeting THIS Friday at 8:30am in the Auditorium. 

 

❖ Hunger Ends Here Club and the Cooking Club are sponsoring a service project for 

St. Johns CARES. Our neighbors need your help! The donations will help 5 food 

pantries serve over 40,000 people in St. Johns County who cannot obtain 

adequate, nutritious food. Please bring donations to Room N202, N221, or drop 

off in the white collection boxes located in the 9th grade building and by the 

Guidance Office. Look for posters around campus for the specific items needed. 

 

❖ Students - Registration for the SAT on December 3rd is now open and the deadline 

to register is November 3rd. Log on to www.collegeboard.org now to reserve your 

testing spot.  Registration for the ACT on December 10th is also open. Reserve 

your spot by November 4th at www.act.org. 

 

❖ Hugs St. Johns is hosting a food drive TODAY, tomorrow and Friday during all 

lunches.  Bring an item and spin the prize wheel for BTHS swag.  Items needed are 

http://www.collegeboard.org/
http://www.act.org/


ravioli, ramen cups, mac n cheese cups, goldfish packs, cheez-it packs, pretzel 

packs and nutrigrain bars. 

 

❖ If you are bringing a non-BT guest to the homecoming dance, you will receive a 

pass notification when your guest’s guest form has been approved. The link to the 

guest form can be found on the BHTS website. Please see Ms. Tax with questions. 

 

❖ The homecoming dance is THIS Saturday from 8-11 pm in the BTHS Gym. Dance 

Tickets are currently on sale online Via GoFan, or $20 exact cash at the door. 

 

❖ The Air Force ROTC will host the ASVAB test on Monday, November 7th at 9:30am. 

The ASVAB test can help you decide what career path is best for you. You can sign 

up for the ASVAB test in the JROTC Room N123 located in the 9th Grade Building. 

 


